ARKANSAS ADVISORY BOARD FOR
INTERPRETERS FOR THE DEAF

ARKANSAS

ADVISORY BOARD
FORINTERPRETERS
FOR THE DEAF

Advisory Board for Interpreters Between Hearing Individuals and Individuals Who

Are Deaf, Deafblind, Hard of Hearing, or Oral Deaf
Minutes
November 4, 2022
2:00 - 3:00 p.m. Quarterly Meeting

Called to order: 2:03 p.m.

Attendance:

Board Members: Daisy Dippel, Carel Dunaway, Art Babin, Katie Becker, Debbie
Pearce, Stephanie Ott,

Via Zoom: Shana Turner

Interpreters & Transcription: Jamie Ross, Will Gorum, Jonathan Smith, Amanda Firth,
Jaime Harrell-Bilancione

Guest: Angela Undiener, Ashley Williams, Brian Nichols, Craig Smith, Beverly Wade,
Ronica Leonard, Cheryl Seymore, Linda Stauffer

Approval of Minutes: Minutes for August 5, 2022, motion was made and second to
approve minutes as read vote was by a showing of hands. Motion Carried

SUB-COMMITTEE UPDATES:

Investigation Committee: Nothing to report

Technology Committee: Captioned video has been received from the creators: and it
will be sent Beverly Wade to distribute to the board and then for publication to the
website.

Ad Hoc Committee: Work is ongoing. The final meeting will be in January with hopes of
bringing information to the full board.
Licensure Committee: Nothing to report.

Old Business:
None

New Business:



Daisy asked to reassign the new Sub-Committees. Due to hardship of getting a quorum
for the sub-committees, there will only be two board members on each committee
except for the Licensure Committee as they rotate their approval duties. The
reassignments will take place in the February meeting since there will be a full board.
This will give board members the opportunity to learn different rolls of the sub-
committees. Daisy will email the roles out to the members, so they can decide which
sub-committee(s) they would like to serve on.

Daisy as chairperson wishes to say thank you to Debbie for her commitment and
learning so much with the licensure approvals. We are sad to lose you. This was
Debbie’s last meeting as her term has ended.

Open Position: One recommendation for the open position on the board was received.
The recommendation is for Sebrena Westcott. The motion for Sebrena to fill the open
position was made and seconded. Vote was by show of hands. The motion carried.

Meeting adjourned at 2:22
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